
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Starting May 3, 2023, 
you need a REAL ID* to board 
domestic flights and access 
certain federal facilities. 

MAKE A PLAN AT 
DHS.GOV/REAL-ID 

*or acceptable alternative 

https://dhs.gov/REAL-ID

